
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

October 6, 2006 
 
Dear ___________, 
 
 
This past summer has seen intense interest in cycling issues leading to several widely 
attended group rides promoting safe cycling in Winnipeg and provoking a great deal of civic 
debate and media attention regarding our city’s conspicuous lack of cycling facilities.  Bike to 
the Future was formed by a group of concerned cyclists to galvanize this groundswell of 
support into a comprehensive cycling strategy for the City of Winnipeg.  To this end, a policy 
forum was held at the University of Winnipeg on September 20th 2006 to gather cyclists 
together to discuss their vision of cycling in Winnipeg, and to share their ideas about what is 
needed to make cycling better and safer in Winnipeg.  A report of the proceedings and 
recommendations of that forum were then delivered to political representatives of City Hall and 
the Provincial Legislature on September 26th, 2006. 
 
 

Please take a few minutes to fill out the attached questionnaire 
regarding cycling in Winnipeg. 

 
 
Your replies, along with the replies of the other candidates will be summarized and a letter 
grade will be assigned.  Responses will be assessed based on the degree to which they  
 
*  are supportive to the development of cycling in Winnipeg,  
*  are realistic in identifying resources to implement policies, and  
*  provide leadership in the area of cycling in Winnipeg. 
 
 
The results will be posted on the Manitoba Cycling Association, Bike to the Future and Eco-
Man e-mail lists, as well as in a press release to all media on October 16th. 
 
 
Please return the completed questionnaire before Friday October 13th by:  
* e-mail to Bike to the Future at biketothefuture@gmail.com 
* fax to (204) 942-4207 
* mail to Bike to the Future; c/o 3rd Floor, 303 Portage Avenue; Winnipeg, MB  R3B 2B4 
 
If you have any questions or require any more information please do not hesitate to contact us 
at (204) 475-5057 (days), or (204) 475-5882 (evenings and weekends). 
 
 
Thank you! 
 
Bike to the Future 
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